
Underwood, 4'. D, March 13,1899 
Hill to Underwood,Gen.Plgr. Road 

[J.F,] Stevens has been our chief engineer for 
several years. Last summer he took an interest 
in a contracting firm building Crow's Nest Pass 
extension for the CPR and made 60 or 70,000 
dollars. He returns to our Company on April 1. 
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